
June 2025 

Dear Third Grader and Family, 

Congratulations on completing second grade! Koda Bear (our classroom 

therapy dog) and I are so happy to be part of the Forestville Hornet family. We 

are so excited we will be able to spend your third grade year with you! I think 

third grade is the best year! You get a chance to be a meteorologist in class. We 

can travel to other countries in social studies to learn about the interesting things 

they do there. I love to read and I hope you do too. I have seen some of your 

writing as second graders and I am impressed! 

I know that you have worked hard this year and I'm sure you are excited to 

enjoy some well-deserved time off. I did attach some worksheets for over break. 

These are great for when you say “I'm bored"! I am excited to spend the summer 

with my two daughters. Michaela will be in sixth grade and Kylee will be in third 

grade. We are looking forward to spending time swimming, reading, and 

participating in the Cattaraugus County Fair 4 H program. Did I mention we have 

two miniature donkeys, turkeys, chickens, and a bunny? Wait until you hear about 

some of these animals and the silly things they do! I am sure you have lots of fun 

things planned with your family this summer. I can't wait to hear all about it in 

September. 

When it gets closer to the school year expect a letter from me. I will also 

send information so we can connect on ClassDojo for easy communication 

throughout the school year. If you have any questions from now until then please 

feel free to email me. My email address is msprague@forestville.com . 

Have a fantastic summer! Remember to read! 

Mrs. Sprague & Koda Bear 



Mrs. Sprague's Third Grade Supply List 

2025-2026 

2 packs of pre sharpened yellow pencils (not mechanical) 

e 1 pink eraser 

2 Elmer's glue sticks 

e 10 count Crayola thin markers 

e Colored pencils 

e Expo Dry Erase markers 

e highlighters 

e Ruler with cm and in 

e Composition notebook 

e 2 Folders (1 yellow) 

e Headphones for Chromebooks (not bluetooth) 

e Personal water bottle - with name onit. (I wash them 

daily if you would like to leave one in school). 

e 2 boxes of tissues 

e 1 box of quart and gallon zip lock bags 

e Scissors 

e Healthy daily snack for your child (you are welcome to 

send a sealed container with your child's name on it). 

e No toys or Pokemon cards allowed 

e No cellphones


